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WE’RE HOME - THANK YOU I
AM GLOBAL!
Back to the place of our calling!
July 2023, we were blessed to receive I AM GLOBAL and could 

return to the field nine months early! Thank you to all those who 

give to make this possible. We are grateful to be able to be back 

and once again laboring in the field of the military and their 

families!

Since coming home, we have hit the ground “running,” 

ministering to the many who are hungry and searching for the 

Lord! The altars have been filled with each service, allowing us 

to pray and minister to these precious souls! Praise Report: 

Steven (bottom pic), who received the Holy Ghost in June 

before leaving Okinawa, was baptized in July at a church 

where a former member of FUPC attends! Praise God! We 

rejoice that the FUPC could be a part of his journey in Christ!

We are grateful that Sister Yoshiko Bowser, our oldest member, 

now ninety-two years old, has been able to start coming to 

church! This is a victory and testimony as the COVID restrictions 

have been strict, but we are thankful she continues to be a 

faithful member!



The end of August marks the end of 

Summer and the start of a new school year!

As always, we wanted to ensure that the 

children begin their new school year 

covered in prayer, and what better way 

than the parents and adults of the church 

to cover them with the Word! Sister Marsh 

and I prayed over each of them, and the 

Sunday school department had special 

goodies bags they were given!

It is also the time when the Sunday school 

quarter ends, and we are blessed to have a 

wonderful Sunday school teacher, Sister 

Bowser, who is teaching the children the 

Word! They all recited a memory verse from 

the quarter, even the three-year-olds! You’re 

never too young to start hiding the Word of 

God in your heart!

BACK TO SCHOOL
PRAYER 2023!



2023, marks the FUPC’s 43rd

anniversary, and we are so thankful

for all that God has done, and

continues to do, and to be a part of

a church with a rich heritage!

Brother and Sister Harris ministered

in the service, and we were

reminded of those who gave so

that there can be a church for the

military and their family!

FUPC 43RD
ANNIVERSARY
He’s Been Faithful!

Some exciting things have been taking

place here! We had a typhoon that nearly

blew us away! The damage was extensive,

and lots to clean up, but we had many

hands willing to help us clean up! We also

want to thank all those who gave

financially so we could get the church

repaired!

We also enjoyed the restart of our monthly

men’s prayer breakfast and had a great

turnout. We prayed, broke bread, and had

great fellowship with one another!

MAJOR TYPHOON,
MEN’S PRAYER, &
CHURCH WORK DAY!

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR PARTNERS FOR YOUR CONTINUED
PRAYERS AND SUPPORT!


